The Royal Canadian Legion Branch 95
cordially invites you to attend the

dedication ceremony for the
LAV III Afghan Veterans Memorial

Ceremony will be held at the Cenotaph
on the corner of Cornelia and Elmsley streets in Smiths Falls
on Sunday, September 16, 2018
at 2 o'clock in the afternoon

Receprion to follow at the Royal Canadian Legion Branch 95
7 Main Street East, Smiths Falls

Veterans are asked to wear their medals * Civilians - Business Casual

Please RSVP by calling 613-283-2690 or emailing office95@cogeco.net



